Application for sign permit for Vessel Services at 1 Portland Fish Pier
We are applying for a permit to install a sign over our current ice hose structure that will be visible down the fish pier.  Currently there is a problem with people who are trying to locate our facility knowing where to go as we are not visible from the entrance streets.  There is a need for signage to bring customers easily and safely to our facility.  

The sign will be fastened to our overhead steel stanchions using clips and will be fabricated in 2 sections to appear as 1 large sign after installation.  The sign will be professionally installed by Burr Signs of Scarborough, ME.  

The owner of the building and business is the applicant.  

